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Dear	Camp	Families,	

We	hope	you	are	having	a	fantastic	week	and	that	you	are	as	excited	as	we	are	to	start	our	summer	at	
Ingersoll.	Although	it	is	still	months	away,	we	have	been	hearing	concerns	about	the	impact	of	the	Coronavirus	
on	the	camp	season.	We	understand	the	concern	and	want	to	give	all	our	registered	families	some	
information	and	insight	into	how	we	will	be	moving	forward.		

Currently,	we	are	continuing	to	stay	abreast	of	the	situation	by	referring	to	the	Center	for	Disease	Control	and	
Prevention	website	and	the	Office	of	Early	Childhood:	

OEC	
CDC	

These	two	resources	are	updating	consistently	and	have	accurate	information	on	the	impact	of	the	virus	and	
the	current	response	throughout	the	state.	As	this	is	a	rapidly	evolving	situation,	we	do	not	yet	have	a	clear	
picture	of	the	extent	to	which	this	may	impact	our	summer	program.	We	are	currently	establishing,	and	
updating,	policies	and	procedures	involving	possible	health	screenings	while	getting	on	our	buses,	parent	pick	
up	and	drop	off,	morning	and	afternoon	flag	(assembly),	and	hand	washing	/	sanitation	stations	throughout	
camp.		

We	are	aware	of	some	school	cancellations	and	that	many	schools	have	been	preparing	for	the	possibility	of	
closing	for	extended	periods.	Each	district	has	a	plan	of	how	school	closings	may	impact	the	current	school	
calendar.	We	will	continue	to	monitor	these	developments	and	communicate	with	our	camp	families	if	these	
plans	impact	our	summer	camp	calendar.	You	can	view	our	current	cancellation	policies	in	the	attachments	
that	were	sent	with	your	confirmation	email	or	at	this	link:	Parent	Agreement.	We	will	continue	to	update	our	
policies	as	needed,	resulting	from	possible	disruptions	in	our	camp	schedule.	

Thank	you	for	your	patience	in	this	manner.	Please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	with	any	questions	or	
concerns.	We	are	confident	we	will	provide	the	same	life-changing,	memory	making,	experience	for	all	our	
campers	for	the	59th	summer!	We	are	committed	to	providing	up	to	date	communication	to	all	our	Camp	
Families	concerning	this	evolving	situation	and	will	let	you	know	when	we	have	more	information.	Have	a	
fantastic	rest	of	your	day	and	we	will	be	making	memories	at	Ingersoll	soon!	

 
 

 
 
Benjamin Silliman 
YMCA Camp Ingersoll Director 
bsilliman@midymca.org  
860-342-2267 

 

 
 

 


